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Kat Devereaux is cursed, not just in a manner of speaking. This is a real Voodoo curse placed on her family
over 100 years before she was born. That's what happens when you mess with a Voodoo Queen. Kat and her
twin sister are destined to repeat history following the many women of their family who died under that evil
death curse. Follow Kat to New Orleans where she searches for answers that just might lie in the arms of a
vampire. The only problem, or actually one of many problems.... he has been locked in a coffin as long as
her family has been cursed. When Kat manages to free him she hopes that he can turn her into a vampire
making her immortal and thereby rendering the curse null and void. Instead she managed to find the only
vampire with scruples and he refuses to turn her. Desperate she turns to Tarik's brother adding fire to their
family feud. He is the one that locked Tarik in the coffin to start with. The clock starts ticking when Kat's
sister becomes pregnant. The Voodoo curse calls for the women to get pregnant the instant they loose their
virginity and die while giving birth to a female child. They are doomed to only know love briefly and die
helpless perpetuating the curse . If Kat cannot end the curse soon her sister will die and eventually so will she
if she doesn't keep her vampire at bay. To add fuel to the fire Tarik is more than willing to share her bed just
not a coffin. His nightly visits to torment her dreams give her a taste of what she is missing. How can she
convince him without accelerating the curse by divulging it's secret? Join this exciting cast of characters as
they romp through the Big Easy from the cemeteries to the masquerade balls. Ride along the parade routes at
Mardi Gras and feel like you are deep within the intrigue unveiled. You will be tangled within the story as
Kat transforms from a girl on a mission to a woman destined to protect mankind. Look for the sequel soon...
Bad Moon Rising also by Leslie Brown
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From reader reviews:

Kevin Nixon:

Do you considered one of people who can't read satisfying if the sentence chained within the straightway,
hold on guys that aren't like that. This Deja' Voodoo book is readable through you who hate the straight word
style. You will find the facts here are arrange for enjoyable studying experience without leaving actually
decrease the knowledge that want to supply to you. The writer regarding Deja' Voodoo content conveys the
thought easily to understand by many individuals. The printed and e-book are not different in the content
material but it just different as it. So , do you still thinking Deja' Voodoo is not loveable to be your top list
reading book?

Ian Coghlan:

This Deja' Voodoo usually are reliable for you who want to be considered a successful person, why. The
main reason of this Deja' Voodoo can be one of the great books you must have is actually giving you more
than just simple reading through food but feed you actually with information that possibly will shock your
previous knowledge. This book is actually handy, you can bring it almost everywhere and whenever your
conditions both in e-book and printed versions. Beside that this Deja' Voodoo forcing you to have an
enormous of experience like rich vocabulary, giving you test of critical thinking that we realize it useful in
your day activity. So , let's have it and luxuriate in reading.

James Kline:

Playing with family inside a park, coming to see the ocean world or hanging out with good friends is thing
that usually you have done when you have spare time, subsequently why you don't try factor that really
opposite from that. Just one activity that make you not sensation tired but still relaxing, trilling like on roller
coaster you already been ride on and with addition info. Even you love Deja' Voodoo, it is possible to enjoy
both. It is good combination right, you still want to miss it? What kind of hangout type is it? Oh can occur its
mind hangout fellas. What? Still don't get it, oh come on its known as reading friends.

Robert Watts:

Don't be worry in case you are afraid that this book can filled the space in your house, you can have it in e-
book technique, more simple and reachable. This kind of Deja' Voodoo can give you a lot of close friends
because by you investigating this one book you have issue that they don't and make an individual more like
an interesting person. This particular book can be one of one step for you to get success. This reserve offer
you information that probably your friend doesn't understand, by knowing more than different make you to
be great persons. So , why hesitate? Let's have Deja' Voodoo.
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